
Dear friends of our industry, 
 
During these unprecedented times, we should all look for ways to help one another and invest in our 

collective future. Supporting one another has never been so important and becoming a member of the 

Texas Merchandise Vending Association (TMVA) will help every single person in our industry. Your 

participation in TMVA supports the one organization defending your company’s and industry’s interests 

when it comes to legislative issues in the city, state, and even federal level. Aside from supporting the 

best interest of our industry, supporting TMVA helps you and your company learn about industry trends 

and best practices to run your business more efficiently, which is more critical than ever in this current 

climate. Keep in mind, most vending operators save more in sales tax during one year due to the efforts 

of TMVA than the cost of several years of membership to our great organization. To put it simply, we 

need your support! Please continue to support the vending industry in Texas by remitting your 2021 

membership dues today. Remember, united we make a greater impact than individually. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Alan Munson, Parlevel 
TMVA President 2020-2022 
 

 
 


